
For all the latest updates, follow us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/sgepta 

 

    The PTA at Spring Garden Elementary School 

   Membership Drive 2021-2022 
The PTA is conducting its annual membership drive for the 2021-
2022 school year. Being a member of the PTA holds no obligation 
to volunteer or attend meetings. You are simply supporting the 
events, programs, and materials the PTA provides for the school 
each year. If you are interested in having an active role in the PTA 
or our sponsored events, please contact SGE PTA at 

springgardenpta@yahoo.com. PTA meetings will be held the first 
Tuesday of each month at 6:30.  

 

This year we are accepting credit cards for membership dues through PayPal. Please add 
$1.00 for a small processing fee. If you choose this option, please email us your name, 

address, email address, and students at SGE. On PayPal search for 
springgardenpta@yahoo.com  

We are also accepting checks made out to Spring Garden PTA 

Membership Yearly Dues: $10.00 
Please complete the form below and return it to school along with your dues- ATTN:PTA or 
email us with the information if you are using PayPal. 

 Thank you for helping SGE students by supporting our PTA! 

 

2021-2022 The PTA at Spring Garden Elementary Membership 
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